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Dear Mr. Sano, 
 
I write to you in response to your letter dated June 2. 
 
While I am grateful to you for addressing this matter to me, as well as dutifully noting 
the numerous concerns raised regarding Mr. Amadou Damaro Camara, I must say that 
I have no knowledge of any invitation made to Mr. Damaro to take part in the Fifth World 
Conference of Speakers of Parliament on my behalf. We just went through all of the 
communications sent from my office in Mexico and there are no documents in this 
regard. 
 
However, please know that I will look into this matter, and that I will request the IPU 
Secretariat to provide me with all the information that could have originated this matter, 
in line with our commitment to the promotion of democracy and rule of law. I will be in 
contact with you if a need to provide further clarifications on our behalf arises. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gabriela Cuevas Barron 
President of the Inter-Parliamentary Union 


